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October 15, 1952 

Mr. George 8. Messersmith 
Chairman of the Board 
The Mexican Light and Power Co.ltd. 
Mexico City, Mexico 

Dear Georgot 

I appreciate very much your keeping me informed on the major problems 
of the Company, either through lotters addresed directly to me or through copies 
of litters and memoranda, that you are sending to the World Bank, to Toronto or 
to third parties. 

As these letters and copies do not always Indicate to whow you are 
sending copy thereof, It is not always possible for me to ascertain to what ex­
tent you ara keeping Brussels directly informed on these questions. X would, 
therefore, appreciate it, if you would ask your secretary to indicate on the 
documents I am receiving her*, if copy is sent to Brussela. 

Cordially yours, 

D.N.Heineman 


